
ST. MARGARET SCHOOL

FAMILY 
STEAM NIGHT

WEDNESDAY, MAY 1ST
2024 FROM 6:00-8:00PM

DESIGN, CREATE, MAKE, CODE, LEARN, PLAY!

There is no cost for families to 
participate however, please register 

on School Cash Online so that we can 
be prepared for everyone!. 

All St. Margaret families are invited 
to join us as we learn more about 
and participate in STEAM activities 
while encouraging kids to explore 
their interests in these fields!

S T E A M
science technology engineering arts mathematics


